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Mai Vang

From: Mai Vang
Sent: Wednesday, February 19, 2025 8:57 AM
To: M Winnett
Subject: 1319 Thomas Avenue, J2504E
Attachments: 1319 Galter St.Minutes 12-3-24.pdf

Importance: High

Hello Ms. Winnett, 
 
I apologize for the lateness of this email.  You sent a written statement for review because you could not 
attend the Legislative Hearing back on December 3, 2024.  I want to inform you that the Legislative 
Hearing OƯicer reviewed your testimony and recommends approval of your assessment.  See attached 
minutes of the meeting.  If you wish to appeal this recommendation, please let me asap as it’s on the 
Council Agenda today at 3:30 pm.  Since it’s late notice, I will have the hearing oƯicer do a continuance 
of your case to March 5th.  If you are not contesting, we can move forward with the Council today.   
 
Mai Vang      
(She, her) 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   St Paul City Council 
M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563  
310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102 

 

 
 


